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ED HERSCHLER
GOVERNOA
@eﬁa'z/menl o/ Enwvirenmental Qaa/a'/y
LAND QUALITY DIVISION
HATHAWAY BUILDING TELEPHONE 307-777-7756 CHEYENNE, WYOMING 82002

MEMORANDUM
TO: Ed Francis, District III Engineer
e
FROM: Walter C. Ackerman, Land Quality Administratorjéc)’///

DATE: January 24, 1980

SUBJECT: Department of Environmental Quality participation on Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Scoping Meeting for Federal American Partners Cas Hills Mill
license renewal.

Ed, NRC has requested that a representative from this offlce participate
on a scoping meeting panel for the Federal American Partners license renewal.
The meeting will be held in Riverton, February 13, 1980, at the Elks Lodge
(7:00 p.m.). Will yov please plan on participating so that someone from this
agency will be available to relate the role of the state with respect to the

milling, tailings disposal and mining operation and also respond to questions
wherz appropriate.
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